
India's Whistleblower Bill - A Comparison with International Best Practice Standards 
November 12, 2010 

 
Dear all,  
In a couple of my earlier despatches I had sent out preliminary analyses of the Public Interest Disclosure 
and Protection to Persons Making the Disclosures Bill, 2010 (Whistleblower Bill). The Government of India 
tabled this Bill in Parliament in August 2010. The Department-related Standing Committee of Parliament on 
Personnel, Law and Justice is currently examining the Bill in detail.  
Click here to view the study of the Whistleblower Bill in the light of international best practice standards. It is 
useful to compare the Whistleblower Bill with the provisions of such laws in order to identify all the 
improvements that can be made. This study compares the Indian Whistleblower Bill with internationally 
recognised principles on whistleblower protection and similar laws operational in Commonwealth and non-
Commonwealth countries.  
Please feel free to circulate this study within your networks. Please send me your comments as they will be 
very useful for revising the study.  
In order to access the our previous email alerts on RTI and related issues please click on: 
 
http://www.humanrightsinitiative.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=65&Itemid=84 
You will find the links at the top of this web page. If you do not wish to receive email alerts please 
send an email to this address indicating your refusal to receive email alerts.  
With best wishes,  
Sincerely,  
 
Venkatesh Nayak  
Programme Coordinator 
Access to Information Programme  
Commonwealth Human Rights Initiative  
B-117, I Floor, Sarvodaya Enclave  
New Delhi- 110 017  
tel: 91-11- 43180215/43180200/ 26864678 
fax: 91-11- 2686 4688  
website: www.humanrightsinitiative.org  
alternate email: nayak.venkatesh@gmail.com 
 


